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Description DateSerial Reference Country
Provision of data 
relevant to the chemical 
weapons convention

21.11.89459.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.264

USSR

Demilitarization and 
disposal of US chemical 
warfare agent and 
munitions

459.2 CD/CW/ 
WP.265

11.12.89USA

Sample preparation, 
preservation, security 
and transportation under 
the chemical weapons 
convention.

459.3 CD/CW/ 
WP.266

USA 11.12.89

The use of instruments in 
chemical process monitor­
ing or demilitarization 
of chemical weapons.

459.4 CD/CW/ 
WP.2 67

USA 11.12.89

Use of a satellite 
network for collection of 
data from facilities.

459.5 CD/CW/ 
WP.268

USA 13.12.89

459.6 CD/CW/ 
WP.269

Instrumental approaches 
to non-intrusive 
analytical techniques 
for inspection and 
verification

UK 12.1.90

Switzer­
land

Verification of a treaty 
on a chemical weapons 
ban:
of process monitoring.
The role of military 
detection and monitoring 
equipment for the 
verification of non­
production of chemical 
weapons.

459.7 CD/CW/ 
WP.270

18.1.90
Chances and limits

459.8 CD/CW/ 
WP.271

Nether­
lands

18.1.90

459.9 CD/CW/ 
WP.272 Report on the Technical 

Group on Instrumentation
AHCCW 22.1.90


